THE WEST OF ENGLAND SCOTTISH TERRIER CLUB

During 2013 the Club held two Open Show and both shows received good entries and were well supported on the day.  Sadly during 2013 the Club lost two member’s, Miss J Mottram who was a life member and showed her Whitewells Scotties up until the mid 1990’s and our Cup Steward and Committee member Mrs G Marshall of Benartybrae Scotties. 

The day of our Spring Show was greeted with a dry but cool day, Mr M G Marshall (Whittingford) was the judge of the day.  The Kennel Club had granted the Club to hold ‘Special Awards Classes’ which the Club scheduled for the first time, these were judged by Mr A Hedges and were also well supported.  BIS Misses Bradley & Herd’s Bruiek Felicitous, RBIS & BOS Miss J Miller’s Brio Oliver Twist, BPIS Mrs  V Hill’s Samstevever Rainbows End & BVIS Mr & Mrs Greenwood’s Amber Go With Petmon.
Once again the Raffle & Scottie Table was well supported and the refreshments did a roaring trade.  These were kindly donated by Mrs A Smale.
With the summer gathering speed it was time to focus on our Autumn show, this was judged by Mrs M Hunter (Sorross) who flew down to Bristol the day before.  Mrs Hunter was soon in her stride, BIS Mrs A Beckton’s Glengracie Formula One, RBIS & BOS, Ms C Walker’s Benartybrae Salsa Avec Beaureveur, BPIS Miss J Morris’s Scotchmore Jubilee Boy & 

BVIS Mr  N Straw’s Kentwella Kassandra At Shaolin Sh Cm.

The ‘Special Awards Classes’ were judged by Mr P W H Darby (Bescott) and once again well supported.
The Raffle and Scottie table which had many new items did very well.

The Club is aware that people are going through difficult times with the economic situation not improving as fast as one would like, but the Club would like to say a ‘BIG THANK YOU’ to all Officer’s, Committee, Member’s and Exhibitor’s for their continued support of your kind donations of ‘specials’, raffle prize, entries to the Club, it is very much appreciated.
The Club would also like to thank Cobby Dog (Spring Show) and Husse Pet Foods (Autumn Show) for their sponsorship during 2013.  
We hope to see you all again during 2014






